
 
 
 
2017 Standard Crime Contract Update  
 
This message is to update all organisations participating in the procurement process for a 2017 
Standard Crime Contract. 
 
We have now uploaded all contracts for acceptance for those organisations who have successfully 

completed the verification of their contracts. To date 99% of these have been accepted. 

Firms that have yet to complete their verification have until 23.59 on 31 March 2017 to submit any 

outstanding verification information. All organisations with outstanding verification requirements 

have been contacted and advised as to what information is needed. 

Where a firm completes verification their contracts will be uploaded as soon as possible but the LAA 

cannot guarantee that this will be done in time for 1 April.  

Once contracts are made available for acceptance they must be executed in the CWA system before 

commencing work under the contract. Any contract that has not be executed by 14 April will be 

withdrawn, together with our contract offer.  

Firms that are on the April rota but do not complete verification by 31 March will be removed from 
the rota. 
 


